
 

Hello!  We are grateful to have the opportunity to continue serving Barat 

families for the upcoming school year.  A few notes about our program… 

Byrne Catering: 

Welcome to Byrne Catering!  We are Brad and Jennifer Byrne and we started Byrne 

Catering in 2014 just a few days after we got married!  Brad had a background in 

catering and entrepreneurship and Jennifer had taught Kindergarten for 10 years.  We 

started with 1 school and now 8 years later, we serve 5 schools, deliver over 300 meals 

a day and have 2 beautiful children – Lucy K and Dryce!  It has been a wild ride and we 

feel so blessed to have this life!  As we rebuild our business in the midst of Covid, we 

are incredibly grateful for our partnership with the Barat community.  Thank you for 

welcoming us into your school family. 

Lunch and Ordering: 

- Daily lunch service will include: a hot buffet with the main entrée, 1-2 side dishes, 

an 11 item salad bar, and milk or water.   

- The daily hot entrée will be posted on the school website. 

- Each lunch is $7.00.  Students can pay with a credit card, debit card or cash.  If 

you would prefer to prepay for lunches, please contact us directly. 

Please contact us with any questions! 

Brad and Jennifer Byrne 

314-960-0257  Byrnecatering13@gmail.com 


